To: Rush Township Board of Supervisors Feb. 17 2004
Dear Supervisors,

I have recently purchased the property on Route 309 known as the
Star Gas property. This parcel is currently located in an S-1 zoning district,
the history of this property, formerly Thomas Gas Co. and most recently Star
Gas Co. has proven that it has always been a commercial use. I am
respectfully requesting that an extension of the C-2 zoning district be
allowed for the continued commercial use of this parcel.
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